
 

Kitsap Aircraft Radio Control Society 

Meeting Minutes 

August 13, 2013 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:02 p.m. at Little Field. 

 

New Members:  Floyd Dunaway 

 

Visitors:  Chris Gardner 

 

Treasurer report:  Read and accepted. 

 

Last month’s minutes:  Read and accepted. 

 

Safety: 

 

• Terry emphasized the need for using good safety practices during events such as 

Combat. Perhaps additional rules such as requiring landing gear or moving cars 

further from the field should be examined.  Also, pilots should perform test flights 

after making adjustments or repairs; event coordinators will allow time. 

 

Field Maintenance: 

 

• Holes in the runway have been patched. 

• Doug ran the brush hog on July 31
st
 while other members did brush cleanup. 

• Jeff reported that the county may make a big chipper available in September and 

haul off the mulch. 

• The county is also arranging for firewood pickup. 

  

Instruction: 

 

• No new pilots; three or four are in the pipeline. 

  

Publicity: 
 

• The large vinyl banners are still expected in August.  



 

Old Business: 
 

• The bids for cutting the south end trees and another patch of trees to the north are 

on Dori’s desk. Arno has confirmed that the trees have essential no value. Paul 

Grant is ready to cut as soon as the go ahead is received.  

 

• The school program will resume in mid-September. 

 

• Events: 

o An aircraft struck a parked car during Combat. 

o The mini-3D event was a blast. The pilots flew until 11:00 pm.  No crashes or 

close calls. 

o Pylon racing is scheduled for next Saturday. 

o The Fun Fly was a success; we had fifteen pilots.  Sean 1
st
, Terry 2

nd
, Doug 3

rd
 

and Greg 4
th

.  Lots of pizza and pop. 

 

• The truck track is 60% cleared.  Sean is working on it with pick and shovel. 

 

• Al’s R/C Sale is Friday and Saturday. 

 

New Business: 

 

• The club will have a booth at the Bremerton Airport on August 31
st
 for the 

Blackberry Festival. 

 

• No Open Shop is scheduled for August. 

  

Member Concerns:  

 

• The Fun Fly was great fun. We need to have more of them! 

 

Awards: 

 

• Harvey won Show and Tell with his 1/3 scale Space Walker.  Covered with Stich 

Lite with simulated rib stitching, it has already received its first coat of Poly-V 

and is ready for sanding. Harvey plans to apply another coat of silver and then 

paint. The plane will be cream with accent trimming and should come in at 20 to 

24 pounds. 

 

• Terry Hubbard was present to win the Quarter Drawing. 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:37 pm, a new record! 

 

 


